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July 11, 2022 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING  

 
Honorable Scott S. Harris  
Clerk of Court 
Supreme Court of the United States  
1 First Street, NE  
Washington, DC 20543  
 
Re:  Ukraine v. PAO Tatneft, No. 22-19 
 
Dear Mr. Harris:  
 
The petition for a writ of certiorari in this case was filed on July 1, 2022, and placed on this 
Court’s docket on July 6, 2022.  The response is currently due on August 5, 2022.  Respondent 
PAO Tatneft respectfully requests an 18-day extension of time for filing the response, to and 
including August 23, 2022.  The additional time is necessary due to the heavy press of matters 
before this Court and other courts and to allow time for newly-engaged Supreme Court 
counsel to familiarize ourselves with the record.     
 
      Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
      Hyland Hunt 
      Counsel of Record for PAO Tatneft 
 
 
Cc (via e-mail):   John P. Elwood, Arnold & Porter Kaye Scholer LLP 
   
  


